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Service Change Notice 14-30 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
140 PM EDT Mon May 12 2014 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Kevin McCarthy 
         Acting Director, Weather Prediction Center 
 
Subject: Elimination of the Delineation of 5 Inches or More of Rainfall on 
the WPC Excessive Rainfall Graphic: Effective June 9, 2014 
 
Effective June 9, 2014, at 1500 Coordinated Universal Time (UTC), the 
Weather Prediction Center (WPC) Excessive Rainfall chart will no longer 
depict areas where precipitation will exceed 5 inches.  This information 
is available on other WPC Quantitative Precipitation charts.  The 5-inch 
threshold is arbitrary and not necessarily significant since smaller 
amounts can be sufficient to cause flash flooding.  It also adds clutter 
to the charts.  The charts will continue to outline areas where rainfall 
is expected to exceed flash flood guidance. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Ed Danaher 
edwin.danaher@noaa.gov 
301-683-1494 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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